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(Engineering Notification) 
 

 

Friday, September 27, 2024    EN # 92724 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

In efforts improve the clarity regarding the insulator “color” associated with the NorComp 172-E Series and 

772-E Series please see the below: 

 

The “color” change of the insulator materials does NOT change form, fit, or function in any way for these 

connectors. No PCN issued as there was no change to the form, fit, or function for these connectors. The 

insulator material was changed to improve the quality of our product to our customers. This new material meets 

all specifications associated conveyed on the NorComp drawings. 

 

The previous insulator material was PA6T UL-G062. The new improved insulator material is PA9T GN2330. 

 

To be clear, there is no quality issue related to this change. 

 

Please confirm receipt & acceptance of engineering notification (by responding to the email you received this 

notification through). If you have any technical questions, please reach out to eng@norcomp.net. 

 

   

 

Regards, 

 

 

Joshua Kadel 

Engineering Manager 

Fax:  704-424-5648 
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